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City Administrator Recruitment Survey 
 

Residents are invited to help shape the selection process for Piedmont’s next City Administrator 
by completing a brief online survey. 
 
The survey, available at https://piedmont.ca.gov/CityAdministratorSurvey, asks community 
members to share their thoughts regarding: 
 

• the most important challenges and opportunities the new City Administrator will face 
• what skills and experiences are the most critical in a new City Administrator 
• what management and leadership attributes should the City Council look for 
• how the new City Administrator should interact with the community 

 
The survey will remain open through November 30th, 2022. The City Council will use the input 
gathered in this survey to help guide its decisions during the selection process. 
 
Piedmont’s City Administrator is appointed by the City Council and is responsible for 
overseeing day-to-day City operations and addressing the priorities established by the City 
Council.  
 
City Administrator Sara Lillevand intends to retire in Spring 2023 after the City Council has 
appointed a successor. Lillevand was appointed City Administrator by the City Council in 2019, 
after spending five years as Piedmont’s Recreation Director.  
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